
 

 

31 July 2024 

Tivan: Online Investor briefing  

 

The Board of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that Executive Chairman, 

Mr Grant Wilson, will host an online briefing session on Friday 2 August to discuss the Pre-Feasibility Study and 

pathway to project funding for the Speewah Fluorite Project (see ASX announcement of 30 July 2024), and to provide 

a Human Resources update.  

 

Details:  

 

Friday 2 August at 4:30pm AEST  

The link to join the briefing is: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84994647951 

 

Questions for Grant can be emailed to: ama@tivan.com.au before the event and a replay will be available thereafter. 

 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 

 

 

Inquiries: 

 

Tony Bevan 

Company Secretary: + 61 8 9327 0900 

Email: corporate@tivan.com.au 

 

Elena Madden 

True North Strategic Communication (Darwin): + 61 8 8981 6445 

Email: elena@truenorthcomm.com.au 

 

Ends 
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